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NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

MONTEBELLO PLANNING COMMISSION  

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting scheduled for May 7, 2013 has 

been cancelled due to the lack of business.  The next regularly scheduled meeting 

is May 21, 2013.  

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact the Planning 

Division at (323) 887-1477. 

 

 

 

        

Ariel Socarras, Planning Manager and 
Secretary to the Planning Commission 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


